
 

Workshop title Synopsis Presenter (s) Room 

Morning 

Thinking about future 
generations in a world of 
uncertainty  
 

Colleagues from the Future 
Generations Commission join us 
to reflect on the Act, its impact to 
date and what the future holds 
for public service delivery against 
an ever increasing uncertain 
landscape. 

Petranka Malcheva Room A 

Role of Finance Officer in 
Achieving Net Zero 

Colleagues from across Audit 
Wales, Welsh Local Government 
Association and the Welsh 
Energy Service team will provide 
their perspectives and views on 
the preparedness for net zero 
across the public sector and 
what does it mean for you as a 
finance professional.  

Chris Pugh / Sian Davies / Rhys 
Horan / Jane Forshaw / Victoria 
Camp / Kate Havard / Jenny 
Lloyd 

Room B 

Senedd Reform – proposals, 
risks and opportunities 
 

An introduction to the Senedd 
Reform proposals, including a 
description of the different actors 
involved, and a high-level 
timeline.  
 

Alun Davidson Room C 



 

The session will encourage 
participants to think about the 
risks and opportunities 
associated with the proposals, 
and the implications that might 
arise for their organisations from 
the proposed reforms. 
 

A perfect storm: challenges and 
opportunities for public finances 
and services 
 

What does the big picture mean 
in practice for citizens, service 
users and communities and the 
role of finance professionals in 
the future? 

Mark Jeffs / Chris Bolton / Auriol 
Miller / Andrew Jeffreys / Jarlath 
Costello 

Room L 

Fraud and deceit are clamouring 
for your Money 

Specialist police financial crime 
investigators will give an 
overview of the fraud and 
economic crime landscape in 
relation to accountancy 
professionals, what do you need 
to be aware of and how to 
ensure you and your 
organisation doesn’t become a 
statistic. 
 
 

Mark Egan / Peter Matthews Room K 



 

Afternoon 

What does it take to become a 
leader?  

Anne-Louise Clark will facilitate a 
discussion by some of the top 
leaders from across the Welsh 
public sector on their career 
journey and what top tips they 
have for our future finance 
leaders.  

Tim Moss / Rhys Thomas / 
Anne-Louise Clark 

Room A 

The importance of ethics for 
finance professionals in the 
public sector 

Oliver Simms of the Institute of 
Chartered Accountants of 
England and Wales will lead an 
interactive workshop on ethics 
for public sector finance 
professionals. The session will 
cover what it means to be ethical 
and how to deal with tricky 
ethical issues, including an 
opportunity to discuss specific 
public sector case studies and 
what action they would take. 

Oliver Simms Room B 

How do you eat an elephant? 
The bite-sized approach to 
growing your emotional 
intelligence 

A fast-paced and fun tour of the 
4 stages of Emotional 
Intelligence – the session will 
showcase one valuable idea per 

Andy Pope Room L 



 

stage with an exercise, 
brainstorm.  
 
The 4 stages are: 

• Super-specific Feedback 

• Create good habits  

• Benefits of questions and 
listening  

• What makes a good team 
player?’ 

 

Learning to love the F word 
(Failure). 

Failure is a word that stimulates 
many emotions. It drives success 
but it can also lead to people 
sweeping things under the 
carpet. This session will unpick 
some of our reactions and what 
you can do to love the F word 
and use it to drive learning and 
success.  
The details of what Chris will be 
covering are available in an 
Academi publication: Taking 
Risks – how to make it safe to 
fail. 

Chris Bolton Room K 



 

Motivational speaker 

How to ensure you and your 
team achieve greatness 

Description  
 
Jeff discusses how working in a 
team, and still taking extreme 
ownership, has taken him to the 
top of the world, and awarded 
him successes that no one can 
achieve alone.  
 
Key Lessons  
 
How to create a balanced team, 
and develop it to maximise its 
potential. 
 
Identifying blockages caused by 
negative culture and how to 
rebuild foundations for growth.  
 
Advice for Team Leaders to 
become more confident, focused 
and positive.  
 
Together Everyone Achieves 
More.  

Jeff Smith Assembly Hall 



 

 
Outcome  
 
Attendees will learn how to hold 
their teams and themselves 
accountable, and act collectively, 
and more galvanised. 

 


